
From: Kaye   
Sent: 16 February 2023 21:29 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Objection to Solar Farm on Land East of Pelham substation, Maggots End Manuden - 
Application number: S62A/2022/0011 
 

I am writing to object to the application to construct a solar 
farm. 
 
I regularly visit my friends in this locality and am horrified 
to think of a massive solar farm becoming a focal point in 
such a beautifully natural, unspoilt area.  
 
A solar farm would have significant harmful visual impact 
on the surrounding area. 
The development would have an appearance that would 
detract from the character of the area and visual amenity.  
 
The negative visual impact of this development in an area of 
unspoilt ancient woodland and top grade farm land is totally 
unacceptable.  
 
There would be a hugely negative effect on the diverse and 
abundant wild life in the area. 
 
Solar panels have been proved to be limited in the 
production of electricity in comparison to other methods. 
 
It must not be allowed. 
 
I strongly object to this planning application. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Kaye Metcalfe  



 
 

  
  

  
 

 




